
Resolution 

Pursuant to 105 ILCS 5/2-3.25, the law duly legislated, along with following all the relevant 
scientific data concerning masks on school children and natural immunity to respiratory viruses, 
the Liberty CUSD #2 Board of Education will determine to start school for the 2021-22 school 
year with masks optional for all students and staff. There shall be no discrimination of students 
or staff regarding vaccination status and quarantine of healthy persons. The Liberty CUSD #2 
School Board, the legally elected governing body for the district, maintains the right to make 
decisions concerning staff members’ and students’ health and welfare. 

 


